Just a Friendly Reminder

from the

City Street Department

about

Brush & Demolition Pick-Up

All brush and demolition materials that are to be picked up by the Street department
must be separated as these items are picked up
on separate schedules.

Beginning April 1 to September 30 all leaves & grass clippings must be
bagged.
(no exceptions)

Materials out for pick-up need to be placed at the edge of the property
accessible to the street.

Tree branches and limbs need to be 8 feet or less in length to make it
easier to handle. No limbs or trunks greater than 6 inches in diameter will
be picked up. We cannot pick up stumps.

Demolition materials picked up by the city do not include tires,
batteries, wet paint, or other hazardous materials.

These services are provided to citizens of Sweetwater and each
property is allowed one truckload of each per month at no cost.
The City will provide additional removal for a fee of $35 per additional
truckload.

If you have any questions regarding this flyer or if you need to know the
pick-up schedule for your street, please call the City Garage at 337-7225.
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